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June Fri 14th: Charles’s group to Beacons-

field Gallery 

Tues 18th: KS2 Sports Day 

Wed 19th: Y5 to Science Museum 

Wed 19th: Y4 to Southall Gurdwara 

Thurs 20th: KS1 Sports Day 

Fri 21st: INSET Day - school closed 

Wed 26th: Nursery Class Assembly 

July Thurs 4th: Y5 to Lilian Baylis for 

workshops 

Fri 5th: Reception Class Assembly 

Fri 5th: Fun Day 

Mon 8th: The children will spend the 

morning with their new teachers. 

These will be confirmed at a later 

date. 

Thurs 11th: Reception to Roots and 

Shoots 

Fri 12th: Year 3 (Stephanie) Class 

Assembly 

Fri 12th: Y1 to Broadstairs 

Tues 16th: Y6 Leavers’ Show 

Tues 16th: Reception Sports Day 

Fri 19th: Y6 bowling 

Mon 22nd: Y3 to London Zoo 

Wed 24th: End of term. School finish-

es at 1:45pm 

September Wed 4th: Children in Y1 to 6 return 

(plus children who are staying in our 

nursery) 

Thurs 4th: New Reception children 

starting 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Bikes and Scooters 

Please note that all bikes and scooters that 

are left in the playground are left there at the 

parent’s own risk. Whilst it is very rare for 

bikes or scooters to be stolen or go missing, 

this does very occasionally happen. Please 

remember that if this happens, this is not the 

fault of school staff and the school are not lia-

ble to cover the cost.  

Walnut Tree Walk Gate 

The Walnut Tree Walk gate will be locked at 

the end of the day once the Reception par-

ents have left. This is for health and safety 

reasons as the gate keeps being left open 

when people use it after that time. 

INSET Day 

A reminder that Fri 21st June is an INSET day 

Changes to Assembly dates 

Nursery and Y4 Shuhana’s class assembly 

dates have changed slightly. Shuhana’s will 

be next Tuesday and Nursery will be on 

Wednesday 26th June. 

Fun Day 

Our Fun Day will be on Friday 5th July. The 

PTFA are supporting us with this, particularly 

with getting raffle prizes. If you are able to 

donate a raffle prize or know a local busi-

ness that can, please contact one of the 

PTFA or the school office.  

Nicole 

I am pleased to share the news that Nicole 

had a baby girl, Lillian, born a couple of 

weeks ago. They have both already been in 

to visit. 



What’s been happening at WTW? 

Year 6 went on their residential to PGL Liddington earlier this week. The children had a fantastic 

time and we were all really impressed with how they threw themselves into all of the activities and 

how well they worked as teams. 

 

 



What’s been happening at WTW? 

Year 5 performed in the ‘This Little Light’ musical extravaganza last week. This was a concert with 

performers from a number of schools across Lambeth, held at Holy Trinity Church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 visited the Garden Museum to take part in a transpiration experiment as part of their science 

learning this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2, 3 and 4 took part in a VR science workshop to learn about the solar system, space explora-

tion and the moon landing.  

 

 

 

 




